Dear Coach,

The San Saba coaching staff would like to take this opportunity to invite you to the **Armadillo Junior High Relays on Friday March 23rd**, **2017.** Our meet will include four divisions consisting of 8th Boys, 8th Girls, 7th Boys, and 7th Girls. We will provide medals for 1st through 3rd places as well as awards for team champions. A concession stand will be provided and if you would like to provide meals for your kids, please let us know. Entry fees for the meet will be \$75 for each division entered...please make checks out to San Saba ISD. Hope to see you March 23rd.

Sincerely,
Andreas Aguirre
School
Coaches name
Coaches e-mail address
Yes, we will be attending the Armadillo Junior High Relays
8th Boys8th Girls7th Boys7th Girls
No, we will not be attending the Armadillo Junior High Relays
E-Mail: aaguirre@san-saba.net or jfikac@san-saba.net

Cell: (830)-708-1417

Phone: (325) 372-3222

Fax: (325) 372-5977